South Church Preschool
30 High Street
South Glastonbury, CT  06073
southchurchpreschool.org
(860) 430-6734

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your interest in South Church Preschool.  We are very proud of our commitment to providing a quality early learning program for the children and families of Glastonbury and neighboring towns.

For over three decades, we have been educating young children in a program that provides for cognitive development with an emphasis on socializing behavior.
If this is the kind of experience you are seeking for your early learner, please read through the enclosed information and return the registration form with a deposit to hold your child’s place.   

Please make note of our schedule for the coming school year.  Please Review our 2024-25 school year sessions as some of the cut-off dates have changed.

Students must be 3 by September 30th          TH F             9:00-12:00 
Upon teacher’s approval students may be able to extend to 1:00 Jan 1st 
Students must be 3 by August 31st              M T W      	    9:00-12:00
Upon teacher’s approval students may be able to extend to 1:00 Jan 1st 
Students must be 4 by January 31st                   M T W TH       8:45-12:45                                                   
Students must be 5 by January 31st             M T W TH F     9:15-1:15

Our program does fill up very quickly, and our enrollment is done on a first come, first served basis.  Registration for in-house families begins November 17, 2023. Registration for the general public begins December 1, 2023. 

Please thoroughly complete the Enrollment Application. Feel free to call or email us with any questions you may have about enrollment.  Tours can be offered by appointment only.

Registration Administrator     Heidi Gourley           heidigourley@gmail.com   860-430-6734   
Director                                  Stephanie Letizia     teach2kds3@aol.com  
Assistant Director                  Stephanie Murtha    murthastephanie@gmail.com
Committee Chair                     Matthew MacEwen  matt.macewen@gmail.com

